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T rinity Hall may be the best college 
in Cambridge. I have held this same 
view since I first arrived here, but 
while originally this was merely the 

result of that well-known combination of 
familiarity and obliviousness that befalls any 
newcomer, it may now, after three years in 
Cambridge, have some semblance of an 
objective opinion. Something about this 
place results in a wonderful, unique MCR 
community every year. Other colleges, too, 
have their charms, but it seems they cannot 
quite match what we have.

Becoming President of the MCR has been 
very exciting and has allowed me to peek 
behind the curtains a bit. It has also given me 
an appreciation for the fact that a significant 
part of the ‘special something’ has been 
the enthusiasm and hard work of the MCR 
committees. And I can say with some 
certainty that our committee, too, has worked 
with that same enthusiasm. Between getting 
the Wychfield gym equipped with weights 
and a cable machine, an elaborate Freshers’ 
Week, founding the very popular Wine-
tasting Society, and putting on elaborate 
superhalls and events, we have a lot we can 
point to. Without sounding too grandiose, 
this enthusiasm, perhaps, also made up for 
the fact that our physical MCR was being 
refurbished last year and we had to make do 
with a temporary solution, which the College 
generously provided.

Getting to know the new cohort, my third 
MCR, has truly been a pleasure and I look 
forward to the remainder of this year.
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